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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dr. Crescenzo D'Onoltrio has been working with COOP1 - Bangladesh on a project
for the creation of a Burn and Plastic Surgery Unit in GK Nagar Hospital in Dhaka.
He has been working from 7 July 2000 to 9 March 2001.

He was involved in the organisation of the day to day activities in the Unit and
performed surgery on 130 cases of burns and other malformations.

He has been working under pressure of time and physical conditions and has been
able to train and support a team of foreign and local staff.

‘We wish him success in his further work.
Best regards

Alessandra Ferri
Country Director
COOPI - Bangladesh



